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From the Leadership TeamUpcoming Events:

Pictured:  Students enjoying the “Music Is 
Fun” Band production.

Monday 8th March  
Adelaide Cup Public Holiday

Wednesday 24th March 
Governing Council 8:50am in 
Robyn’s office 

Thursday 1st April 
Easter raffle drawn

Friday 2nd April 
Good Friday Public Holiday

Monday 5th April 
Easter Monday Public Holiday

Tuesday 6th April 
Pupil Free Day

Thursday 8th April 
Sports Day

Friday 9th April 
Last day of Term 1

2O21 Term Dates: 
Term 1 
27th January - 9th April

Term 2 
27th April - 2nd July

Term 3 
19th July - 24th September

Term 4 
11th October - 10th December

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Last Thursday our students finally got to see the “Music is Fun” Band, an 8 piece group of 

highly talented musicians.  The band members, as well as singing 

and presenting, played a whole variety of instruments including 

the flute, saxophone, clarinet, trumpet, guitar, ukulele and 

drums.  The production was highly energetic and interactive. It 

was lovely to see our students faces light up as they enjoyed an 

afternoon of singing and dancing. 

(See more photos on next page)

Governing Council 
Governing Council is an important part of our school community.  This group of parents meet twice 

per term to talk about the direction of the site.  The Governing Council aim to involve the wider 

school community, develop and approve policies, set the broad directions of the site and monitor 

the site improvement plan.

This year, our Governing Council consists of:

•	Cindy Wills	 • Rachel Sorensen

•	Kayla Truscott	 • Crystal Mahoney

•	Fouzia Sultana	 • Chantee Paice

•	Daniela Gambaro	 • Helen Yaacob

Our next meeting is on Wednesday 24th March at 8:50am.  Anyone is welcome to come along 

and participate.  We also have vacancies left for parents of preschool and school students.  Please 

feel welcome to come along or ask one of the members of Governing Council for more information.   

Warm regards,

Robyn McLachlan, Principal



Preschool Belonging Tree

“Music Is Fun” Band

Experiencing belonging – knowing where you are and with 

whom you belong – is an integral part of human existence.  

It is important for children to understand that they have the 

right to belong to many different places.  When they arrive at 

preschool they start to experience belonging to the Wandana 

preschool community.  To help shape children’s sense of 

who they are we have been working on 

growing our belonging tree.  When our tree is 

complete it will be made up of: 

•�individual photos of each of the 40 children 

so that they can see themselves as part of 

a group  

•�educator’s family photos to help build 

stronger connections and trusting 

relationships

•�photos of the children’s own families to 

keep the connection between preschool 

and home.

 

 

EASTER RAFFLE 

Tickets: $1.00 each 
Available from the front office 

 

PPrriizzeess  wwiillll  bbee  ddrraawwnn  oonn  TThhuurrssddaayy  11sstt  AApprriill!!  
  

 
 
 
 

*If you would like to donate any prizes please 
bring them to the front office!* 

 

 

 Like us on Facebook!
Have you liked our Facebook 

page yet?  If not, search for 

us under “Wandana Primary 

School” and stay updated with 

all of the latest news, events 

and community notifications!

Wandana Primary School

https://www.facebook.com/Wandana-Primary-School-325244061163747
https://www.facebook.com/Wandana-Primary-School-325244061163747
https://www.facebook.com/Wandana-Primary-School-325244061163747


Room 12

 
This week's focus in room 12 has been on kindness. 
Being kind to others as well as to ourselves helps us 
to feel better and create a safe and happy 
environment at our school. 

The students took part in our Kindness Bingo 
Challenge. Their task was to fulfil little acts of 
kindness for others , our environment and 
themselves. 

We also wrote a special kindness note to someone 
in our class and shared these as a way to promote 
positivity in our classroom and yard.

After completing this activity the students realised 
that it only takes a small act of kindness to make 
someone else and ourselves feel just that little bit 
better.

This week’s focus in Room 12 has been on kindness. 

Being kind to others as well as to ourselves helps us to feel 

better and create a safe and happy environment at our 

school. 

The students took part in our Kindness Bingo Challenge. 

Their task was to fulfil little acts of kindness for others, our 

environment and themselves. 

We also wrote a special kindness note to someone in our 

class and shared these as a way to promote positivity in 

our classroom and yard.

After completing this activity the students realised that it 

only takes a small act of kindness to make someone else 

and ourselves feel just that little bit better.



Community Notices

SATURDAYS, 9AM - 10AM

EMAIL: INFO@ONCULTURESUPPORTSERVICES.ORG
PHONE: 0403 482 082
WEBSITE: WWW.ONECULTURESUPPORTSERVICES.ORG

ONE CULTURE 

JETS

INCLUSIVE SOCCER PROGRAM 
FOR "ALL ABILITIES"

WHEN

WHERE

MODBURY JETS FOOTBALL CLUB

SMITH PARTNERS STADIUM, 
GOLDEN GROVE ROAD

HOW

 

 

 

 

Woolworths Discovery Garden Promotion! 
 

If you shop at Woolworths and spend $30 you will receive a seedling 
kit.  We would love any donations for our school garden if you do not 
require them for your home. Don’t forget to ask you neighbours, 
families and friends too!  

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

CU Saturday! 
 

Saturday 13 March 2021 
 
 

Come and join Dr Luca for an introduction to the fascinating  
world of insects 

 
When:   9.30-10.30am and repeated at 11.00-12.00noon.  
 
Where:  CU Adelaide, Ground Floor, Hartley Building, University of  
  Adelaide (enter off Kintore Avenue)  
 
Cost:   $10 per child  
    
Booking:   Maximum 10 CU Adelaide members per session. 
   
  Visit the Portal for booking, consent form and payment  
  details:  
 https://cuaportal.com/learning.../cu-saturday-cu-adelaide/ 
   
 

 


